## THE VIENNA PROJECT



## CALL FOR STUDENT PARTICIPATION

THE VIENNA PROJECT is a public memory project memorializing multiple groups of persecuted Austrian victims under National Socialism. On **17.October 2014**, working in cooperation with three or more Austrian gymnasium and university classes, students will be invited to read archival letters, written by Austrian victims of National Socialism between 1938-1945, at one of 38 memory sites. Developed as a public performance, the readings will take place at a specified

hour, 9:00-10:00, and will complement The Vienna Project's Closing Ceremony at the National Library. The Closing Ceremony will feature the "Memory Map" comprised of letters written by victims and survivors of National Socialism. The synchronized "Marathon Reading," taking place on 17.October 2014, is expected to fill the city with the voices of memory. A special effort will be made to match letters with neighborhoods.

If you are a teacher/professsor and wish to participate in the "marathon reading," please fill out the online form: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1dvEcJyE9TZC49HN-RP7qgY5-nU9DbrjpsLqsw5iDgcY/viewform or email: karen@theviennaproject.org

FOR MORE INFORMATION, please visit the web site at http://theviennaproject.org